
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Conor Kenny, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Mark Graham, Senior Planner 
                  Planning and Zoning Department 
  
DATE:      June 8, 2020 
  
RE:      C14-2020-0007 – 2001 Guadalupe Street  

Request for Postponement by Staff to June 23, 2020 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced rezoning case to June 23, 2020 in 
order to further explore development options for the property.   
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